
      

Homepage “Root Design”

AAI and the NPO, Association SAHEL, have established a homepage titled ‘Root Design’, based on the 
experience of practical and sustainable tree plantation activities in the Middle East and the Sahel region. The 
concept of ‘Root Design’ was discussed in AAINews Vol. 12. This homepage contains more information 
gained afterwards as well.

From the 11th to 15th November, 2001 the sixth international root study symposium, “Roots: The Interface 
Between Plants and Mother Earth” was held at Nagoya International Conference Hall. On this occasion we 
took part in the poster presentation session and corporate exhibition where we presented the above homepage 
and exchanged information with root researchers from other countries.

Below is the summary of the homepage. Please have a look if you are interested.
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